
From: Miriam Ticsay <Miriam.Ticsay@bcchr.ca>  
Sent: July-30-25 1:38 PM 
To: Jonah Ross <Jonah.Ross@esquimalt.ca> 
Subject: RE: World Sepsis Day Illumination Request 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Miriam, and I volunteer for Sepsis Canada. 
 
I am writing to request that the Archie Browning Sports Centre and Esquimalt Adventure Park be 
illuminated fuchsia for World Sepsis Day on September 13, 2025. 
 
Sepsis is responsible for 20% of global deaths annually and has been declared a global healthcare 
priority by the World Health Organization. Despite its prevalence, many Canadians remain unaware 
of its severity and how to identify it. 
 
In Canada alone, sepsis cases and fatalities continue to rise, affecting over 30,000 individuals each 
year, with a mortality rate of 20-30%. The aftermath of surviving sepsis can lead to long-term 
physical, cognitive, and psychological challenges, with up to 50% facing hospital readmission 
within the following year. 
 
Anybody can get sepsis, but those with compromised immune systems are more at risk. This 
includes young children, the elderly, pregnant women, and those already suffering from infection or 
other health complications. 
 
Given the impact of sepsis nationally and globally, we're calling on Canadian institutions to raise 
awareness. Lighting up the Archie Browning Sports Centre and Esquimalt Adventure Park fuchsia 
on September 13th would significantly contribute to this cause. Could you please provide guidance 
on initiating this process? 
 
If you have questions or require further information, please contact me and I will happily answer 
your queries. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miriam Ticsay 
Executive Assistant 
Institute for Global Health | BC Children’s Hospital and BC Women’s Hospital + Health Centre 
305-4088 Cambie Street, Vancouver, BC V5Z 2X8 
P:  | miriam.ticsay@bcchr.ca 
Website | X 

mailto:miriam.ticsay@bcchr.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bcchildrens.ca%2Fglobalhealth&data=05%7C02%7CJonah.Ross%40esquimalt.ca%7C4d726bad0385479786f108ddcfa90ddc%7C0f237df218044ea4b852dfcdc7091681%7C0%7C0%7C638895047206230130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fjw7P7VbTQ4AP795POu4UuNhsH9KTB6Y8l7VQIlDRYU%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FBCCWH_global&data=05%7C02%7CJonah.Ross%40esquimalt.ca%7C4d726bad0385479786f108ddcfa90ddc%7C0f237df218044ea4b852dfcdc7091681%7C0%7C0%7C638895047206252504%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CFO%2BMQ%2FkfYAdJgik02rcckKnu9lrQujdUKQbb1y0p%2Bw%3D&reserved=0


 

 
The Institute for Global Health acknowledges with gratitude, that we gather and operate on the 
unceded, traditional, and ancestral territory of the Coast Salish peoples — xʷməθkʷəy ̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and Səl ̓ílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. First 
Nations who have nurtured and cared for the lands and waters around us for all time. We invite 
everyone to reflect on the traditional territories and land that they currently work and live on. 
 
 




